
FOIA Request for CTDCF Records: Gendered Facilities and Solitary
Confinement

DEMATTEO, TOM Tue, Sep 2, 2014 at 12:10 PM
To: Emily Prince 

Dear Ms. Prince:  Please be advised that DCF does not have any records responsive to your request.
 
Thomas De Matteo
Assistant Agency Legal Director
Department of Children and Families
505 Hudson Street
Hartford, CT 06106
Telephone:  860-550-6306
Fax:  860-560-7086
 

From: Emily Prince  
Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2014 10:49 AM
To: DEMATTEO, TOM
Subject: FOIA Request for CTDCF Records: Gendered Facilities and Solitary Confinement

Mr. DeMatteo,

Attached please find a FOIA request.  Please contact me as soon as possible if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
-- Emily T. Prince, Esq.




